REGISTER LIVERPOOL.

R

TELEPHONE: CENTRAL 5280,5281 & 5282.

Llopd's Register of Shipping,

201, Tower Building,

Liverpool, 4th jenuary, 1933

Dear Bir,

With referemece to the Seorvtary‘'s letter of the
2od June 1952 regarding the steamer "HURUNUI®, I beg to
inform yeu thet the sltevetiochs reguired to conform te the

Internationsl Load Line Cenvention have been mrgg out
as followsis -

"‘Bfficient closing liances ;un been provided
for all air pipes }” od plugs)

i am, Dear 8ir,
Yours th&ﬁhtﬁil;.

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.




